

Directorate of Legal Services PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE _
HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: AD-0156-10 Our Ref: NSC B04/1

Date:

8 October 2010

Ms Anne Dillon Solicitor to the Inquiry Arthur House 41 Arthur Street Belfast BT1 4GB

Dear Madam

RE: INVESTIGATION INTO THE DEATH OF ADAM STRAIN

I refer to the above and to our letter of the 25th August 2010 which was written in response to your letter of the 21st July 2010.

In relation to point 4, the Trust has now ascertained that that the Clinical Biochemistry laboratory in Royal Belfast Hospital for Sick Children was used for daytime work until 2 March 1996, at which time the laboratory transferred to the Kelvin Clinical Biochemistry building. I apologise for the incorrect earlier information. I now enclose further copy layout plan for the Lower Ground Level RBHSC site circa 1993. The Biochemistry laboratory was in the suite of rooms adjacent to the marked Haematology Laboratory on the plan. The Laboratory itself is labelled.

Yours faithfully

pp Nicola Doctor

Wendy Beggs Assistant Chief Legal Adviser

Direct Line:
Fax:
Email:



Providing Support to Health and Social Care





